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DMV Office Opening at TLC 
  
On March 26, 2018, the New York State Department of Motor Vehicles 
(DMV) will open an office at Taxi and Limousine Commission’s (TLC) 
Long Island City Facility located at 31-00 47th Avenue, Long Island City, 
NY 11101.  The DMV office will be located inside the TLC’s Licensing 
facility.  This new DMV office will allow owners to complete TLC and 
DMV transactions in one visit.  
 
The new DMV office will process only the following transactions: 
 
 1.  All Medallion Plate and Vehicle transactions 

2.        FHV Plate and Vehicle Transactions that are required as a part of  
 a TLC Plate or Vehicle Transfer application being processed in 
our Long Island City Facility.   

 

  
Licensee Where can DMV transactions be 

completed? 
Medallion Owners and Agents DMV office at TLC Licensing facility 

only  
FHV, Paratransit and Commuter Van 
Vehicle Owners  

DMV office at TLC Licensing facility 
OR any local DMV office 
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